
Barrington Place Open House Policy 
 

• Open houses are permitted with prior HOA notification. The HOA 
must be notified at least one (1) week prior to an open house 
taking place. 
 

• Upon notification of a planned open house, the HOA will set the 
entrance gates to stay open during the open house. The gate code 
may not be provided to prospective buyers. 

 

• Signs may not be placed at the entrance at any time (no 
exceptions). 
 

• Violators of this policy will be fined $250. 


